
 

TIS/CIR/57C/23-24                                                      CIRCULAR                                    16 November 2023 

                Classes VI - IX and XI 

Dear Parents 

KINDLY NOTE the important information given below: 

 As per the directives of the Directorate of Education, there has been a change in the winter break 
schedule. As a result, there will be a change in the dates of the weekly tests scheduled for January 
2024.  

 The revised schedule of the winter break and the weekly tests will be shared once the school gets 
information about the winter break from the Directorate of Education. We request you to plan your 
holidays in January 2024 (if any) after the schedule is declared. 

 All students should come in their winter uniform from Monday, 20 November 2023. This session we 
have introduced a tracksuit in place of the blazer as a part of the school winter uniform. However, 
students have a choice to continue with the blazer, sweater & tie in case they already have the 
same.  

Warm regards 

 
MALLIKA PREMAN 
PRINCIPAL 
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